
The Board of Trustees of Denton Independent School District, State of Texas, met in a  

regular meeting at the Denton ISD Central Services building, 1307 N. Locust St., Denton, 

Texas, on Tuesday, May 10, 2010 at 6:00 PM. The meeting was called to order by 

president Jim Alexander who announced that a quorum was present. 

 

Board Members 

Present: 

 

Alexander, Harris, Price, Ramsey, Rodriguez, Smith, and Stafford 

Board Members 

Absent: 

 

 

Arrived Late: 

 

 

Left Early: 

 

 

School Personnel 

Present: 

Ray Braswell, Happy Carrico, Vicky Christenson, Mike Mattingly, 

Mary Helen Martin, and Jamie Wilson 

  

Team of 8 

Training 

The continuing education required under the Texas Education Code, 

§11.159, applies to each member of an independent school district 

board of trustees. The entire board, including all board members, 

shall annually participate with their superintendent in a team building 

session.  The purpose of the team building session is to enhance the 

effectiveness of the board-superintendent team and to assess the 

continuing education needs of the board-superintendent team. 

  

 Happy Carrico, EP Rayzor Principal and Vicky Christenson, Director 

of Secondary Curriculum presented the Board with information 

regarding Professional Learning Communities (PLC’s) and how it 

focuses on learning rather than teaching and working collaboratively. 

  

Adjournment: 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 pm. 

  

    ______________________________ 

     President 

  

  

  

    ______________________________ 

     Secretary 

  

  

 


